Oppose Misinformation Bill

From: Natasha Marshall NG
To: Information Integrity <information.integrity@infrastructure.gov.au>
Date: Sun, 20 Aug 2023 19:39:52 +1000

I DO NOT CONSENT to these proposed Laws.

As an Australian Citizen I have a Right to Voice my opinion.

I have a Right to Voice my Thoughts Openly.

FREE SPEECH is a CONSTITUTIONAL RIGHT.

FREE SPEECH and OPINION EMPOWERS US to Question the Narrative.
Governments are PAID to GOVERN for US NOT OVER US.

Please do what is RIGHT FOR AUSTRALIA AUSTRALIANS AND OUR FUTURE
GOD BLESS AUSTRALIA 8Y 1Y $°

Sent from my iPhone
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